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Dear New Scout Parent(s):

The Troop Committee and I want to extend our welcome to you and invite you to participate in the Scouting experience. 

Troop 570 has been in this community for over 50 years and has a proud heritage. As a boy led troop, the boys continue to build the legacy of our troop through the fundamental methods of scouting. In particular, you will find that our troop is heavily committed to putting the scout skill and leadership into practice through outdoor activities in our monthly campouts and in many High Adventure opportunities. Supporting the boys is a strong committee of adults and a cadre of Assistant Scout Masters that facilitate resources and provide mentorship. All of this comes together to provide your son a safe environment to grow, learn from his mistakes and in the end develop the character and leadership necessary to be successful in life.

This packet contains all of the forms necessary to register your son in addition to some important reference material such as the Troop Policy Manual, troop calendar, a list of Troop Committee positions and other resources to help you learn about and be involved in Troop 570. Please read through all the materials carefully and fill out all required forms using the Registration Checklist as a guide. It is imperative that we get all forms with payment as soon as possible so that your son may participate fully in our troop activities. 

Most Troop 570 communications are through email, so please make sure to include a current email address on your Adult Profile form. 
Please don’t rush out and buy equipment. The troop provides much of the equipment the boys will need such as tents and cooking utensils. Get to know what your son needs and what other boys make use of first. There are many alternatives, and none need to be expensive.

Finally, as you will notice in the enclosed materials, there are many opportunities for you to work with the troop like driving on trips or becoming an active adult leader. You will find that your association with Boy Scouting and our troop provides personal and social enjoyment that you often miss in the work environment. Youth Protection Training is required for all adults participating in the scouting program.
Please inquire with another adult for specifics. We are happy to assist. Your contribution of time and talent is the backbone of the troop. Two, three or four people cannot do it all and should not be allowed to have all the fun!

Please contact me or Sean Ruyle sean.ruyle@gmail.com, Committee Chairman, or any of the other committee members if you have any questions. We welcome you and your son to Troop 570!

Sincerely,

Bobby Davis

Scoutmaster

scoutmasterdavis@gmail.com
March 2021

